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Follow up on permit to cut trees.
1 message

Sendo Budol <sendobudol@gmail.com> Tue, May 18, 2021 at 1:51 PM
To: "forestsection2016@gmail.com” <forestsection2016@gmail.com>
Cc: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Madamme,

| am respectfully inquiring the status of my application for cutting permit on my mahogany trees located on my lot with Tct
no T-147861 and T-147862 at Barangay San Isidro, Victoria Oriental Mindoro.

The said application was submitted to CENRO sometimes last October 2020 and forwarded to your office but till now still
waiting for the approval.

Hopefully my request will be given considerations and soon be approve.
Thank you very much.

Rosendo T. Budol
Lot owner



